
Dear Proponents,  

Based on the inquiry from some of the proponents the following clarification and change of final 

submission date has been made for Call for Proposal (CFP) No.:  UNW-ECO-CFP-2019-003 - Program on 

Women’s Empowerment in Sexual, Reproductive, Maternal, Newborn, Child and Adolescent Health 

(SRMNCAH) rights in humanitarian settings 

1. Do we need to have an existing program in the Gambella area to respond to the call? – It is not 

necessary to have programs if the organization fulfills the other criteria indicated in the CFP. 

2. Is there any specific format/template you would like to receive the financial and technical 

proposal? – Please use the format which is part of the Call for Proposal and for further details 

proponents can attach with their proposal. 

3. Due date:   extended to 28 July 2020 


